
Upcoming dates for 

your diary 

22nd May—YR visit to        

Tattershall Farm Park 

26th May—last day of Term 5 

5th June—start of Term 6 

5th June- Y3 and Y4 visit to 

Jorvik Centre. 

17th July—Y6 Leaver’s Party 

 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

19th May 2017 

Dear Parents, 

   A wet, but exciting week at school.  Y6 are on their residential and    

after a wet start the sun has come out and they are having lots of fun!  

After half term we will be starting our Walking bus again on Monday 12th 

June. Children who want to take part in the walking bus should meet at 

The Green and will be picked up by staff at 8.25 to walk to school for 

toast and our 8.40 start.  As always, each week we will tally the number of 

children from each year group to see who has won the trophy for that 

week.  We usually have a good number of children but let’s see if we can 

beat our current record of 30 children!  The grounds morning went ahead 

as planned and a good amount of work was done by the staff that came  

but not as much as we would have liked as disappointingly, no parents came 

to help. 

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

Reminders: 

Reception—Please could you save us some clean, empty food packets, pots, 

bottles etc. for junk modelling. 

Years 1 and 2—Trip to postbox postponed due to busy week! 

Years 3 and 4—please return any Jorvik slips still outstanding 

Year 5—Thank you to all our knitting helper on Tuesday.  Anyone else who 

wants to help our children learn to knit, please pop in between 8.45-9.15 

next Tuesday. 

Keeping safe in the sun! 
 Please apply sun cream to your child in the morning and if you want them to apply it to  

 themselves again in the day, send cream in a named bottle. 

 Please provide a named drinks bottle so that children are hydrated 

 in the sun. 

 Please send in a named sun hat . 

Arrangements for Gates and Signing In at school. 

In line with our commitment to safeguarding children, gates to the 

school premises will be opened at 8.25am. Staff will be present on 

the playground from 8.35am. Please make sure your child does not  

arrive unaccompanied before this time.  

Gates will be locked from 3.40pm for the duration of after school 

clubs. Your child will be  

released from the front side gate by club leaders at the end of the 

club. 

Friday Read—could all parents/carers attending Friday Read come 

through the Office and sign in. Please remember to sign out as well. 

Friday Assembly—please remember to sign out at the Office after 

Assembly and go through the gates to the playground. 

Cooking Club 

There will be no    

Cooking Club on    Mon-

day 22nd May. 

Carbon Ambassadors  

It is the last few days for the recycling art   

competition! All entries to be in by 23rd May. 

Please keep collecting the following items: 

 

SWIMMING 

Swimming letters will come 

home next week regarding 

what day(s) 

your child will 

be                 

swimming. 


